
MRS BARRON’S KINDERGARTEN NEWSLETTER

Friday, October 11, 2024

READING AND MATH: Next week we will learn all about the
letter Dd and our “red” word for. In Math we will concentrate on
the numbers 11 to 15, being able to count to and write these
numbers. Please spend some time each night having your child
practice writing the letters and numbers we have worked on,
many are struggling with the writing and extra practice will help!!

UPCOMING DATES:
Friday, October 11-End of the first grading period
Monday, October 14-Holiday
Tuesday, October 15-Parent/Teacher Conferences-looking
forward to meeting with everyone

*Tuesday, October 29th will be our field trip to Riverside to
see Willie Wonka.

*Please remember to send in a small dry snack for your child
each day and daily lunch slips.




